


large industrial and commercial interests and to hold FPL accountable.

Enough is enough — protect residential customers from corporate greed and unjustified rate
hikes.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,

Paul Marker

1711 SW 4th Ave, Unit 3

Unit 3

FT. Lauderdale FL, 33315-2111
pmarker574@gmail.com




